
FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
PR 3 ](8,

NB 2 OSL9
L-85-128

Dr. J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator, Region II
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Suite 2900
101 Marietta Street N.W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

F;"8 r
(4~FIClAL

COP'ear

Dr. Grace:

Re: Turkey Point Units 3 and 0
Docket Nos. P6-25/, 50-251,
Notice of Viol~irt'EA80-121
FPL Time Extension Re uest

Your letter dated February 28, 1985 requires an FPL response to the Notice of
Violation by April 1, 1985. Due to the complexity and multitude of the findings and
to allow for thorough internal FPL review, we request a time extension for our
response until April 15, 1985.

Per a March 28, 1985, telephone conversation between our staffs, we understand
that the April 15, 1985, submittal date for our response should not present a
problem to NRC. II|Ie therefore intend to submit our response by April 15, 1985.

Very truly yours,

Group V President
Nuclear Energy
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Harold F. Reis, Esquire
PNS-LI-85-120
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